
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

22.04.22 
RE: Furniture 
 
Dear families,  
 
 I am writing to correct some misinformation that is currently being circulated about the school 
regarding our recent renovation of unused classroom spaces. 
 
This Easter marks one year since the school first opened the building for parents to purchase our 
surplus furniture. We have in the past 4-5 months included in our bulletin that we are giving away 
the furniture for free to a anyone that would be able to collect before the Easter break. 
 
The few broken/rejected desks (between 10-20) have gone in the skip today as won’t be safely 
useable. 
More than 100 have been re-homed just this week thanks to the PTA and other supportive 
families spreading the word (during the school holiday due to staff volunteering their time).  
 
We are clearing the rooms to improve the learning environment for our pupils to have an inspiring 
and purposeful learning environment.  
The school would much appreciate the full support of the parent body to ensure everyone is fully 
aware of the facts and the efforts that have gone into recycling more than 200 pieces of furniture 
to families, other schools and charities.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Ashley Milum  
Principal  
 
 
 


